
Senate Reference No. 20-29 

 

Question Time 

 

Can we get an update from the university administration on the status of the investigation of the 

new allegations against Coach Niecee Nelson? The statement of support sent out by Kim Wagner 

at 8:20am on Friday, January 22 does not address the allegations since 2019 nor the allegations 

of retaliation. Will the university administration respond to the suggestions made by the PFW 

chapter of the AAUP calling for a new internal investigation? 

 

A. Livschiz 


